
 

Dakota Fire Protection District 
 

 Opening for the Dakota Fire Protection District Board of Trustees 

 
The Dakota Fire Protection District announces that there is an opening on the Board of Trustees and requests any 
interested person to contact us at: Telephone 815-449-2490 or contact us online at www.dakotafire.org or mail to 118 
East Main St. Dakota, IL 61018. 
 
Dakota Fire Protection District provides fire protection, fire prevention, and many other fire and rescue services to the 
Dakota Community and surrounding area.  
 
The Fire District is completely supported by funds from the tax payers of the community. Dakota Fire Protection District 
Board of Trustees is comprised of representatives appointed to the district and approved by the Stephenson County 
Board. The role of the Trustees is to set policy, approve the budget, and assist in long range planning. Each member of 
the Board sits on one or more committees: Finance, Services, Personnel, and Facilities. Board and Finance Meetings are 
held monthly usually the third Tuesday of the month at 118 East Main St. Dakota, IL 61018. 
 
To be eligible as a trustee you must be a resident of the district and at least the age of 21. 
 
If you are unsure if you are a resident of the district, the tax bill where you are a resident will have Dakota Fire-AMB as a 
line item on the tax bill or you can contact us using the information above. 
 
Dave Parrish 
President 
Dakota Fire Protection District. 


